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Birthdays 

Happy 

Birthday to 

everyone 

who had 

their birthday 

in February! 

Cakes 

enjoyed by 

all! 

 

 

 

Activities within the Pines 

 Bingo – Some residents enjoyed a night of Bingo at Y Ganolfan, Porthmadog. 

 Painting – Residents have been offered opportunity to paint. 

 Knitting Club – We have started a knitting club every Friday, which we hope some 

residents might enjoy.  

 Residents thoroughly enjoyed their pancakes on Pancake Day! 

 

Welcome New Residents & Staff 

We would like to welcome all new residents and staff to  

The Pines Care Home. 

 

The new members of staff are:- 

Lauren  

Haf 

Caryl.O 

Caryl.L 

 

We would also like to congratulate Bethany Allmark                              

(Health Care Assistant) for being nominated for a NVQ award.  

We wish her all the luck.   

 

Home Improvements 

 A new Biomass Boiler has been 

installed and working efficiently. 

 The garden lounge has been  

re-decorated. 

 The gazebo has been removed to 

make space for new tables and 

chairs for the summer months! 

Insight of next month (March) Newsletter…………             

There will be a St David’s Party held at The Pines 

on Tuesday 3rd of March 2015 and we will have a 

harpist playing as entertainment.                        

                                                                                       

                                

Residents New Clothing 

We kindly ask if you could ensure 

all new clothing is labelled. Or if 

you hand over the clothes to a 

member of staff, they will ensure a 

label is put onto the clothing. 


